Dear Editor:

We'd like to resubmit the revised review article 68590 entitled “Current status of
glucocorticoid usage in solid organ transplantation” by Simin Dashti-Khavidaki, Reza
Saidi, and Hong Lu. All authors agreed with the contents of the revised manuscript.
The revised review article has been edited by FILIPODIA to correct all grammatical,
syntactical, formatting and other related errors and certified to be “Grade A” to meet the
requirement for publication. It would be appreciated if the revised article could be
accepted for publication in World Journal of Transplantation.

By the way, because there are many edits to the revised manuscript by FILIPODIA and
we were not be able to upload the locked revised manuscript file provided by FILIPODIA,
we have uploaded this locked revised manuscript file as Supplementary Material in the
fépublishing.com system. Additionally, we have attempted many times to replace the
old figure and table files in the system without success. The system always kept the old
files in the system. We will send the updated figure and table files as well as the locked
revised manuscript file to the editorial office via email.

Sincerely yours,
Hong Lu, Ph.D.

Assistant Professor



